
 

 

 

 

Spring Term – Theme: Communication and Relationships – Parent Results 2023 

45 parents completed the questionnaire 
 

 Strongly Agree (a) Agree (b) a+b Disagree (c) Strongly disagree (d) c+d Don't know 

I feel I am listened to when I have a 
concern. 

38% 49% 87% 4% 5% 9% 4% 

I am given the right amount of 
useful information about how my 
child is doing in terms of their 
behaviour and attendance. 

27% 60% 87% 11% 0% 11% 2% 

The school makes parents/ carers 
and children feel fairly treated, 
valued and well-supported. 

30% 51% 81% 13% 4% 17% 2% 

This school responds well to any 
concerns I raise. 

41% 44% 85% 11% 0% 11% 4% 

I find the staff approachable and 
feel comfortable asking questions. 

45% 47% 92% 4% 2% 6% 2% 

There are enough opportunities for 
parents to become involved in the 
school. 

19% 44% 63% 13% 2% 15% 22% 

I would recommend this school to 
another parent. 

45% 31% 76% 13% 0% 13% 11% 



Sample comments made by 
parents 

School 
response 

1. ‘Is their a reason the school very rarely goes on school trips? Or over night trips 
till year 6.’ 
 
 
 

2. ‘Would make it so much easier if we could pay for things like trips & snack 
money online. Also would be easier if permission slips or any important 
documents needing a signature could be done online too, would avoid it from 
going missing.’ 
 

3. ‘I think Bruche is a wonderful school where our child is very happy and thrieving. 
All staff are so invested in what's best for the children individually and 
collectively. I couldn't ask for anymore.’ 
 

4. ‘Bruche is a great school, I have 2 children who are both very happy at school 
and are flourishing. All the staff are amazing and work very hard and thank you 
for helping my children learn and develop.’ 

 
5. ‘I think the kids need more supervision during the lunch break.Thank you.’ 
 

 
6. ‘Thank you to the Head, teachers, office and support team at Bruche for 

providing such an outstanding educational environment. The updates and the 
new comms approach is good to see (eg new Facebook page), the work from the 
pta has really stepped up a gear after the covid years (discos and awesome 
decorations), teacher contact is spot on and discipline when needed is 
something that whilst only hearing of issues indirectly seems to be nipped in the 
bud quickly which helps kids who want to learn & don’t like to see more 
disruptive behaviour (or have fun in an after school club) get on and grateful 
that the behaviours of the minority don’t distract on overall learning.’ 

1. Trips cost an awful lot of money and more often than not it is really 
difficult to secure a coach because of availability and cost. We are really 
conscious of asking parents to contribute to the costs of school trips at this 
moment in time. This is why we limit the number of school trips. 

2. We are currently looking at an online system that allows you to sign 
documents electronically. We hope this will be available soon. 
 
 

3. Thank you so much that is lovely to hear! 
 
 

4. Thank you, we are so pleased you and your children are happy at Bruche! 
 
 

5. Currently we are over staffed on the playground at lunchtimes to ensure 
the safety of all the children. We will look into how we can distribute the 
staff across the playground a little better.  

6. Many thanks for your comment it was lovely to read to staff! 

 


